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Dear Bay Academy Families: 

I want to take this opportunity to emphasize my commitment to the safety, wellbeing and 

academic achievement of all students at Bay Academy.   

As you are aware, a threat was made on social media against our school yesterday, March 7th.  

After conducting an investigation, the NYPD determined that the threat was not credible.    

Some families chose to keep their child out of school in light of the reported threat.  We will be 

deeming such absences excused for such children if families provide a written note confirming 

that reason for the child’s absence.  Please note that excused absences remain part of a student’s 

record.   

As always feel free to contact me with any additional questions.  

  

Sincerely, 

  

Maria Timo 

Principal 
 


